NOTIFICATION NO. 226/2020

Guru Gobind Singh Indraprastha University
~ /Sector 16-C, Dwarka, New Delhi-110078

NOTICE

F. No. IPU-7/Online Counselling/ 2020/ 20\ Dated: 0‘1\01\1074

[IMPORTANT NOTICE WITH REGARD TO ELIGIBILITY OF PARTICIPATION IN SPECIAL
ROUND OF OFFLINE COUNSELLING OF CANDIDATES WHO HAD TAKEN ADMISSION
THROUGH MANAGEMENT QUOTA FOR FILLING UP VACANT SEATS IN VARIOUS
PROGRAMMES DURING ACADEMIC SESSION 2020-21

This is in continuation to the University’s Notification No. F.No. [PU-7/Online
Counselling/2020/998 dated 01/01/2021, titled “SPECIAL ROUND OF OFFLINE
COUNSELLING FOR FILLING UP VACANT SEATS IN VARIOUS PROGRAMIIES DURING
ACADEMIC SESSION 2020-21".

It is informed that the candidates who had taken admission through Management Quota in
any.college in a particular course / programme, are not eligible for participation in Special
Round of Offline Counselling for filling up Vacant Seats in various programmes.

It is further clarified that if any such candidate had registered for participation in Special

Round of Counselling SHALL NOT be aliotted any seat during the course of offline
counselling

All concerned please make note of same.

Candidates are advised in their own interest to visit the University Website www.ipu.ac.in
and Online Admission Website https://ipu.admissions.nic.in for regular updates.

—

[Geeta Mahajan]
Deputy Registrar {Admissions)




